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To the members of the Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial 
Services
My name is Dora McCormick and I live in Brewer, Maine.
I am shocked that such a bill was even written.  This is over reach to the extreme.  
You are handing life changing decisions potentially to minors with little information 
about the consequences.  Gender surgery is too new for even adults to grasp the 
implications.  Young men's brains are not even fully formed until late in their 20's.  
Society's strongest structure is the family.  Do not shut the door on the role of 
families.  And ask Maine to pay for it!  
Please vote against LD 227.


